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Bye Bye 2023!!! 
 
Welcome back and happy new year to everyone 
in our network and the Almond Care community. 
 
So much has happened and lots more to get 
excited about and look forward to and this 
newsletter will most definitely get you all up to 
speed. 
 
This past six months has been jam packed with 
wonderful happy memories close to home some 
reaching as far out as the Islands of Greece. 

SCARY BUT FUN FUN FUN 

o 
 

Halloween party was a huge success and such a hit with the clients who all loved  
the chance to get all dressed with some very scary make up and frightening masks, 
there was some wonderful costumes to view with some people in full character 
mode.  
 
Inclusive events like this help boost team spirit and strengthen friendships, It also 
enthesis the importance of family and being part of a community where you can be 
yourself, feel safe and most importantly you can have fun be happy. 

 
 

Abigail and Rhiana were lucky 
enough to visit the royal family at 
Madame Tussauds and even 
managed to pose for some 
picture, what a moment to 
treasure. 

 
  


